
   

ALL SAINTS
C of E PRIMARY

  Welcome Back! 
Dear Parents/Carers  

In the last half-term of the year, we know it is usually the busiest and at times the hottest!  

We also start to reflect on the year that seems to have gone by so fast – thinking about the things we 

have achieved together, the tests that the children take, the year 6 finishing their primary years for 

ever and we look to the future and what the next steps are for our parents, pupils, and our school. 

This term, we discuss TRUE HOPE with our pupils. We encourage them that as, Christians believe, God 

is our true hope and that through him all things are made possible. 

We look forward to continuing to work with you all as we steadily journey through Summer Term. 
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 Whales Class Assembly 

     The assembly was about the concept of hope and featured the Greek myth of Pandora’s box and 

touched on the legacy of Neslon Mandela.  His story is a reminder that hope never fails.      

‘Hope is a bright shining light which keeps the darkness at bay, Hope is a gentle cool breeze on a hot 

summer day, Hope is that smile which brightens even a dull day in your life.  Hope is that dream you can 

fulfil when you are ready to strive.  Hope is that freedom when you’re caged, that you will find a way in life.  

So do not lose Hope in life – just keep your hope alive!’   

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

   

   

  

  

   

   

‘May the God of Hope fill you with all Joy & Peace as you trust in Him.’ 
Romans 15:13 



   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    

  

  

                                            Baptism Service at School 

 

 

 

 

                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                     

                     

                                                                                                                               

                                              

                                                                                        

 

  

 

                                                                            

  

A wonderful service at school where pupils, who took part in the Holy Communion preparation classes,  
were baptised.  They will be taking their First Communion at All Saints’ Church  

 on Sunday 11th June at 9.30am.  All are welcome.  
  
  
   
 
  
      
                
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 



   

     Notices 

• 11th June – Eucharist Mass at All Saints’ Church for First Communion 

• 16th June – Hummingbird Class Assembly 

• 16th June – Fathers’ Day Lunch 

• 20th June – EYFS & KS1 Sports Day 9.30 - 11.30am 

• 21st June – KS2 Sports Day -9.30 - 12.30pm 

• 22nd June – Windrush Day  

• 23rd June – Dolphin Class Assembly 

• 26th June – Refugee Week Assembly & workshop 

• 30th June – Giraffe Class Assembly 

• 5th July – YR1 School Trip to Leeds Castle 
 

                   
 
 
 
 

       
94.3% 

 

94.3% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
   

 
 
 

 

   
          
        
  

       
   
                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Every Blessing! 
Josephine Copeland 
Headteacher 

Weekly Attendance – 92.7%  
Attendance is down this week! 

Let’s keep moving in the right direction. 

Year Class % Lates Winners 

Nur Butterflies  88.5% 5  
Congratulations 
to Whales Class 

for best 
attendance this 

week! 
However, we all 

need to 
improve! 

Whales can 
wear their jeans 
on Monday 12th 

June. 
 

Rec Giraffes  6 

Yr1 Dolphins  3 

Yr2 Hummingbirds 92% 3 

Yr3/4 Tigers 90.5% 4 

Yr3/4 Cheetahs 92% 3 

Yr5 Whales 96.2% 4 

Yr6 Falcons 95.5% 3 

Yr6 Pygmy Owls 91% 7  

Stars of the Week 

    Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Ezrae & 
Michaela 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Alyssa-Rose & 
Lammuonpi 

Year 1  
Dolphin Class 

Akua & 
Alarna-Rae 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Daniel & 
Maria 

Year 3/4 
Cheetah Class 

Asmaa & 
Rashawn 

Year 3/4  
Tiger Class 

Jomi & 
Jamie 

Year 5  
 Whales Class 

Fatima & 
William 

Year 6  
Owls Class 

Ashanti 

Year 6  
Falcons Class 

Shekinah & 
Mehrtash 

Attendance 
For those whose attendance is currently not where it should be (below 91%) may we remind you that 
in accordance with the provisions of the Education Act 1996, you have a legal duty to ensure you 
child’s/children’s regular attendance at school and failure to do so may amount to an offence for 
which you could be prosecuted or issued with a Penalty Notice. 
 



   

  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Extended Afterschool Club – Little Diamonds are offering a pick-up service from All Saints’ school at  
3.25pm or 4.30pm to their club venue until 6.15pm – Venner Road Hall, Sydenham, SE26 5EQ 

Call: 07931620971 or 08000248116 or email: clubinformation@littlediamonds.co.uk 
 
 
 
  
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays 

 
Football Club 
Years R, 1 & 2 

 

 
Street Dance 

Years R, 1, 2, 3, 
4, 5 & 6 

 

 
Multi-sports 
Years R to 6 

 
Karate Club 

Years 1, 2, 3, 4,  
5 & 6 

 
Gymnastics Club 
Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 

5 & 6  
Football Club  

Year 3 & 4 

 
Basketball Club 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 

 
Lego Club 

Years 3, 4 & 5 
 

 
Dodgeball 

Years 3 to 6 

 
Art Club 

Years R, 1, 2, 3, 
4, 5 & 6 

 

 
 

 
Tennis Club  
Years 3 to 6 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  

Father’s Day Lunch 
Friday 17th June 2022 

 
Thank you all for the Father’s day lunch 
slips. Please arrive at your allocated time, 
which will be sent out to you early next 
week, to avoid missing eating with your 
child/ren. Please note this  
is an invitation only event. 

 


